
If you plan to attend,
click on this link or scan
this QR code to RSVP!

Join us for a Community Café

What is a community café?

Community cafés bring people together  
to talk in small groups about issues that
matter. At this café, conversation will
focus on:

What we love about our community
The struggles families in our
community are facing
What support could help those
families thrive 

What is the purpose of the event?

This community cafe is part of a larger
effort called OPT-In for Families. 

In South Carolina, OPT-In is aiming to
better support families who are at high
risk of child welfare involvement. As part
of their study of OPT-In, Chapin Hall is
cohosting this café to learn from the
perspectives of caregivers of children
under age 18 living in Orangeburg
County.

Chapin Hall and the Doris Duke Foundation are hosting a community café on family
wellbeing, and we want you to be part of the conversation!

What are the event details?

Date: Wednesday, May 14th from 12-2pm
Location: Orangeburg County Library, 1645 Russell St, Orangeburg, SC

Food and beverages will be provided. Attendees will receive $50/hour for their time. Travel
to the event will be reimbursed at 67 cents/mile. Those who need childcare to attend will
receive $75 to help cover childcare costs.

For any questions, please reach out to Oriana Leach at
oleach@chapinhall.org.

https://chapinhall.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_5i1u6MOhphWsnnE
https://www.ddf-opt-in.org/

